
Steel City Mennonite Church 
Mid-Week Connection 

July 18, 2018 

 

The Outreach Commission will be meeting at the church this Saturday, July 21, at 8:00 a.m. 

The Outreach Commission would like to thank all those who contributed to the Christmas in July Food Drive!  The donations will be 
used to bless a number of families in our church body. 

Our Worship gatherings are special because of our volunteers who serve the “front of the House” and the “back of the House”.  Our 
musicians and vocalists give of themselves to lead the congregation into God’s presence each week.  Our sound operators and 
projection operators also give of themselves to make our experience pleasing to ear and eye.  We are in need of adding to these 
groups of volunteers.  If you are a musician, vocalist, or someone who would like to serve in the Audio/Visual area, please let the office 
know.  Our most immediate need is in the Audio/Visual area. 

CMC Multiply 2018 begins this Friday in Montgomery, Indiana and concludes Sunday noon.  Pastor David’s responsibilities as the 
Rosedale Mennonite Missions Board chairperson begin Wednesday evening and all day Thursday.  Pray for RMM board meetings and 
the overall Multiply 2018 Conference.  Pastor David and Bev are planning on returning home Monday, July 23. 

The SCMC Youth Group will be going to Hershey Park on Wednesday, August 15, and would like to get a group ticket rate at $38 a 
piece.  We are opening it up to the church in order to reach our 20 people minimum.  If you would like to purchase a ticket, please 
contact Tara Willard by July 29.   

Our July Lunch Bunch will be held on Wednesday, July 25, at the Golden Corral, 900 Lehigh Valley Mall Drive, in Whitehall.  Please 
sign up on the sheet in the foyer or on the SCMC app if you would like to attend. 

SCMC’s Quarterly Business Meeting is scheduled for Sunday, July 29.  It will begin immediately following the Worship Service. 

Harvest Offering: It is time to begin thinking about our fall Harvest Offering.  If you are aware of a need in the community that SCMC 
could bless through our Harvest Offering, please pass that along to Pastor David.  It would be best if you could email him as much 
information as you have related to that need.  His email address is scmc4me@gmail.com.   

Vision Statement: 
Steel City Mennonite Church (SCMC) will invite everyone, everyday, everywhere to journey together in developing a life-changing 
relationship with our Savior, Jesus Christ. 

Mission Statement: 
Steel City Mennonite Church (SCMC) is a Bible-believing community connected by a common need for a Savior with the passion of 
cultivating Christ-followers in the Lehigh Valley and to the ends of the earth. 

Meet for Weekly Koffee and Konversation at the Hellertown Diner on Tuesday mornings at 8:00 a.m.  Come and enjoy a great time 
of fellowship together! 

Next Week’s Bible Reading Plan:  July 22, Matthew 25; July 23, Matthew 26; July 24, Matthew 27; July 25, Matthew 28; July 26, 
Mark 1; July 27, Mark 2; July 28, Mark 3. 

This Week:  Nursery Staff, Rose Szabo, Jaylen Lesser; Worship Team Leader, Victor Sabatino; Children’s Message, Tara Willard. 

Please Pray For . . .  Phillip & Betsy Rhodes Fisher, as they serve in Morocco; Bart & Jessica Tossenou, and their work in China; 
Nicolas & Jennifer Haddad, serving in Lebanon; Rolando & Andrea Zelaya serving in Spain; Those in authority over us 
(government leaders); David & Bev Kochsmeier, Josh Kochsmeier, and Mary Eleanor Kochsmeier. 
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